EDITORIAL

It is our pleasure to announce that the production of the Bulletin will be taken
over by our French colleagues from the CNRS at Meudon, starting with the next
issue (No. 10), for a period of two years. The editorial board will include
Pascale Dollfus, Comeille Jest, Marie Lecomte-Tilouine, Anne de Sales and
Gérard Toffin, while the present editors will continue to be involved. The
responsibility for editing and producing the Bulletin is thus beginning to rotate
within Europe, as was originally planned. There is a good chance that after two
years the Bulletin will be produced at SOAS in London. So we hope that it will
develop to become a truly European publication.

After October 15, 1995, contributors are asked to send their manuscripts either
directly to the following address:

Dr. Marie Lecomte-Tilouine

European Bulletin of Himalayan Research
UPR 299, C.N.R.S.

1, place Aristide Briand

92195 Meudon Cedex

France

or, as usual, to the contributing editor of their country. Also, matters of
subscription should be sent to Paris (see subscription information sheet enclosed).

Thanks to all who have filled in and returned the questionnaire which we sent
with our subscription reminder. The response was basically positive,
reconfirming our general policy. There were suggestions to extend the review
section (which is in fact planned) and to introduce a letters section (so we do
encourage you to send letters). Our French colleagues are planning further
improvements, and we are confident that the Bulletin will grow steadily as a
topical English language news bulletin and discussion forum for scholars
working on the Himalayas.




